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FROM THE PRINCIPAL:

Dear Owasco Families,

This school year has been fabulous so far! We have had
lots of exciting activities, including Conservation Field
Days, Walk to School Day, virtual field trips, and so much
more.

Students are doing an excellent job with PBIS
expectations! In fact, they have already achieved their
first school-wide goal of earning 3200 tickets for
"making wise choices," which allowed for a school-wide
dance party in the hallways. Great job, everyone!

We have a busy couple of months ahead of us. Please be
sure to mark your calendars for our Fall Book Fair,
November 28 - December 1, and our annual Shop 'Til
You Drop event on Thursday, November 30.

Follow us on twitter!
@auburn_owasco

Sincerely,
Mrs. Adams-Snell

Congratulations,
and thank you!

CO nta ct us: O ur V-i Si on: Our vision as the Owasco school community is

g ) * toinspire a passion for learning.
Main Office: (315) 255-8720 We will create a learning environment where everyone shows kindness,
Fax: (3 15) 255-8750 responsibility and safety. Today, tomorrow and into the future Owasco

) Owls will possess the knowledge and skills to become problem solvers
School Nurse: and lifelong learners. At Owasco Elementary we will build positive
(3 15) 255-8725 relationships between community members, parents, staff and students.




Students doing team building
in PE class to start the year!

There are many great resources available to
parents that help with questions students
may have about Eureka Math problems.

Officer DeRosa talking about
Halloween safety g‘

CHRISTMAS ELF
2017
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THE CAYUGA COUNTY CHRISTMAS
ELF COMMITTEE [5 PLEASED TO
LAUNCH THE 2017 CHRISTMAS ELF
PROGRAM! OUR GOAL 15 TO FROVIDE
HOLIDAY GIFTS TO EVERY REFERRED
CHILD IN NEED [N CAYUGA COUNTY
BETWEEN THE AGES OF 0-18 YEARS.
THE INFORMATION FROVIDED
BELOW OUTLINES 2017 PROGRAM
OPERATIONS.

AuburnEire Department
talking about fire safety

\l/, ATTENDANCE MATTERS!

Missing just a few days of

REFERRALS: feve ry StUdentt ' school a month can hurt a

PLRASE SE THE ATTACHED PORM p re S e n child's math and reading skills

TO REFER FAMILIES BY THE or even their chance of

DEADLINE OF NOVEMBER 27. 2017 Bright futures begin with good school attendance graduating_

b Please help us reduce chronic absence. #EveryStudentPresentAECSD

NOTE THAT THIS IS A HARD Visit www.everystudentpresent.org/parents for more info.
DEADLINE THAT WILL NOT BE SR ittt ittt ittt tntn et neneas

EXTENDED. INCOMPLETE ( \
APPLICATIONS WILL

ATRONATICALL 8 H i b Family Engagement Survey

Please take a few minutes to share your wisdom by

filling out our survey!
YOU CAN PICK THE FORMS UP

IN THE HEALTH OFFICE, FILL 1. Visit: owasco.auburn.cnyric.org
THEM OUT, AND RETURN AS 2. Under the Parents tab, click on Family
SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH Engagement Survey. ~
RO I VR R GA TR 3. Enter the password: Auburn2017 ( . )
THANK YOU! 4. Fill out the survey.
5. Click Done!



http://owasco.auburn.cnyric.org




